S
SANTA MARIA AIRPORT

April 7, 2023

Eric Wildhagen, Project Manager
Granite Construction

2023 Preisker Ln Unit B

Santa Maria, CA 93454

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED

Re: Rehabilitate Parallel and Connecting Taxiways A, A7, A8, Vand W
AIP 3-06-0237-042-2022

Dear Mr. Wildhagen:

The contract for the above referenced project was awarded by the Santa Maria Public Airport Board on
lanuary 30, 2023, to Granite Construction Company. This letter serves as your official “Notice to Proceed”
for the project. The time of performance for this One Hundred Ten (110) working-day contract will begin
Wednesday, April 19, 2023 (Day 1). In accordance with the contract, all work shall be complete on or before

the close of business Tuesday, September 26, 2023.

The Santa Maria Public Airport District is looking forward to a good, successful project.
Please contact this office with questions regarding the project, your contract, or this Notice to Proceed.

Sincerely,

za

Martin Pehl
General Manager

cc: Jason Hargreaves Tartaglia Engineering
Carlos Mora FAA
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